CHANGES IN OBTAINING

TEMPORARY RESIDENCE
PERMIT IN UKRAINE

Attention!

Dear foreigners,

We are informing you about deadlines changes for filling and obtaining temporary
residence permit! Starting from June 1st, 2018* the documents for temporary residence
permit issuance and prolongation should be submitted no later than 15 business days
before:

- end date of the established term of stay in Ukraine;

- end date of the temporary residence permit.

* Based on the Act of Cabinet of Ministers of Ukraine from April 25th Ne 321 («On
approval of the specimen, the technical description of the form and the Procedure for the
receiving, issuance, exchange, cancellation, transfer, withdrawal, return to the state,
invalidation and the destruction of the temporary residence permit»).



